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Darlene Feliconio Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is pleased to announce that Darlene Feliconio
has joined the Ridgewood Group.

Darlene earned a Bachelor’s degree in Communications with a strong concentration in business from
the University of Hartford. Prior to pursuing a career in real estate, Darlene’s portfolio includes a
diverse and extensive background in business, education and healthcare. In addition, she is an active
member of the Special Education Parent Advisory Committee at her son’s school.

Being a resident of Northern Bergen County for most of her life Darlene is a valuable resource to share
all that New Jersey has to offer. Her strong background and exceptional people skills provide the
foundation for Darlene to deliver excellent service to her customers. Darlene believes all clients are
special and supports each individual with her undivided attention by guiding them through the process,
assuring a thorough understanding of all available options.

Whether buying or selling, Darlene is dedicated to putting her clients first and being there for them
every step of the way, from beginning to end.

Darlene Feliconio can be reached at Terrie O’ Connor Realtors, Ridgewood at (201) 445-4554, her cell
at (201) 280-1836 or email her at dfeliconio@tocr.com



